
 
Time has come to register for the 2016-2017 

 

 
 

 
 
The time has come to register your children for another exciting year of Emmanuel Awana Clubs.  We are 
anticipating another great year of learning God’s word, playing fun games, memorizing scripture, and forming 
lasting friendships.   We hope that your children will be able to continue in our club this year.  Enclosed is this 
year’s registration form to help you get started.  Please feel free to make copies of this form for multiple 
children and friends or you may print other ones at www.emmanuelbloom.com. 
 
Clubs will start September 7th.  We encourage you to preregister by September 4th.  However, we will continue 
to register clubbers even after clubs begin.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at church or 812-824-7893.   
 
We look forward to having your family as part of our clubs this year.   
 
Joyfully Serving our Lord,  
 
 
 
 
 
Ken and Lana Day 
Emmanuel Awana Clubs Commanders  


